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May 5, 1977

Dear Mr, Fleisher:

Rlutlag 5,2-

1.

3.

4.

5.

It was impossible for me to check the authenticity of the so-called
Oswald-Hunt letter. T had doubts about it. Tha person who sent it
to did not respond when I wrote him.

I have no reason to believe Bradley or nﬁding are relevant.

During Garrison days I tried to keep him in contact with rulity.
failed too often, and for this have regrets.

I would 1like to know your source, and I suspect I ean guess it, for
saying that there is a "newly released F3I document that shows the’

¥BI received a bullet from Dr. J, J. Fumes.” I obtained this as a

result of much effort years ago and published it in POST MORTEM. It
does not say what you spy and I do not know what it refers to. Those
who see personal benefit in exaggeration and also claim credit for
work they do not do gemerally misuse informatiom this way.

You are on our mailing list and we will let you know 1if and when we
publish anything else.

‘Harold Weisb erg
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